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July 20, 2021 

  

Pat Darras 

VP, Engineering & Ops Services 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 

400 North 4th Street 

Bismarck, ND 58501 

 

RE: 2021 Natural Gas Standard Inspection – Cascade Natural Gas Company – Longview 

District (Insp. No. 8253) 

 

Dear Mr. Darras:  

 

Thank you for your letter dated June 15, 2021, addressing the findings of our 2021 inspection of 

Cascade Natural Gas Company’s (CNGC) Longview District.  

 

At this time, Staff accepts CNGC’s response to our area of concern regarding the Longview 

School District Small Gas System. Staff would like to note however, that we will continue to 

work with CNGC and the Longview School District to resolve questions regarding historical 

ownership of this system. Staff considers the Longview District inspection closed as of July 19, 

2021, and notes that further inspection activity related to the ownership of the system in question 

may be initiated in the future. 

 

Staff thanks CNGC’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.   

 

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Scott Rukke at (360) 

870-4923.  

    

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sean C. Mayo 

Pipeline Safety Director 

 
cc:  Josh Sanders, Dir, Ops Policy & Procedures, CNGC  

Mike Schoepp, Dir, Operations Services, CNGC  

Ryan Privratsky, Dir, System Integrity, Integrity Management, CNGC 
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